
 
Dear parent / carer, 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming our students back to school next week, now more than ever 
attendance is crucial as we need to catch up on all the missed school time during lockdown. We need to 
work together to ensure your child receives a great education and achieves their very best, this can only 
happen if they attend school at least 97% of the time.  
 
We welcome Year 7 and 11 only on Tuesday 1 September and Year 7 to 11 on Wednesday 2nd September.  

Attend today, achieve tomorrow 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


